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Immigration minister should review Phoebe Bridgers' 
visa in light of Margaret Court abuse
American singer Phoebe Bridgers should have her visa reviewed in light of her 
recent reported comments at a performance at Margaret Court Arena:
 
“So, Margaret Court. F*** that stupid***, dumb*** b****. F*** that stupid c***. Change your 
name!”, said Bridgers.
 
She then asked the riled-up crowd to chant “F*** Margaret Court!” before saying: “I think 
hate is undervalued. I think it’s like a f***ing weird, white supremacist idea that hate is bad, 
or something?”
 
“It’s appalling that an American singer would abuse a national treasure like Margaret 
Court,” said FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima.
 
“The immigration minister should urgently review Phoebe Bridgers’ visa.
 
“Abusing an 80 year old is not the type of behaviour of someone of ‘good character.’”

Further details:
David d’Lima - 0414 969 145

https://www.news.com.au/entertainment/music/iconic-musician-phoebe-bridgers-starts-foul-chant-abusing-tennis-champ-margaret-court-during-gig/news-story/563716655b45c1cb968cb4fe87fb5de7

